BANKRUPTCY “"DATE
March 5, 2018

If someone else would like to receive these “dates, please send
an e-mail to Mary_Frederickson@sdb.uscourts.gov.

Change in Court Calendar for May

The second telephonic hearing date for May has been changed
from May 24 to May 17. Please note this change on your
calendars.

South Dakota Filings Up 36 Percent in 2018

In the first two months of this year South Dakota bankruptcy
filings increased by 36 percent from the number of bankruptcies
filed in the first two months of 2017.

Link

Previous Bankruptcy “"dates

As always, should you have questions regarding this “"date or
anything else concerning your dealings with the Court or the
Clerk's office, please let us know.


http://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/news

